
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2 May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 8 Art Project 

 

In Art this term, the students will be making sculptures of minibeast creatures. We are 

using recycled materials to create the structure and form of these sculptures and 

therefore wondered if you can support them by sending in some materials. Below is a 

list of suggested materials that would be helpful: 

• Cardboard boxes and packaging 

• Cardboard tubes (not toilet rolls) 

• Plastic bottles 

• Plastic packaging 

• Old sports balls, such as sponge balls or small tennis ball sized balls 

• Newspapers 

 

Please can students bring these in next week if possible, or if not, over the next few 

weeks (ideally on days they have their Art lessons – 8E Wednesdays/8T Thursdays) and 

please do ensure items are clean and don’t have any sharp edges.  

 

We can provide some of these ourselves in school, but the students will have greater 

choice of materials and options for their creations if you are able to send some in as 

well. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Rachel Enfield and Bridgette Greig 

Year 8 Art Teachers 

 

 

 

 


